
Pimperne Primary School PTA meeting 

Tuesday 19 October 2021 

AGM & Meeting held in School hall 

Attendees: Jonathan Bowell, Emily Vernon, Mrs Waller, Emma Lane and Diz Farnhill 

Apologies: Sarah Cloke, Carole Brannigan, Amanda Dallison, Miss Tatham, Linzi White 

Due to only 4 members of the PTA and Mrs Waller attending, the AGM has been postponed to 

Wednesday 10 November at 7:30pm at The Anvil – all welcome. 

We decided to hold a short meeting to discuss the following: 

Dates for the diary 

Tuck shops – Fridays after school. Tuck shop table to be situated outside the library or outside 

(weather dependent).  Each item to be sold of 50p. No homemade items please. 

• 22 October – Reception – completed – raised £60 

• 12 November – Year 1 

• 3 December – Year 2 

• 21 January – Year 3 

• 18 February – Year 4 

• 25 March – Year 5 & 6 

Non-school uniform day 

• Friday 10 December (children to being something in for the Christmas hampers raffle – tbc) 

Christmas Disco  

• Friday 10 December  

• KS1 – 3pm– 4:15pm  

• KS2 4:30pm-5:30pm 

Action: DJ/entertainment to be looked into – tbc on PTA rep for this 

Christmas Fayre will not go ahead this year but we will have a hamper raffle as we did last year – to 

be discussed in more detail at the next meeting. 

Christmas lunch – heads up that volunteer will be needed – date to be confirmed. Christmas lunch 

to be held in school rather than village hall. 

Selling Christmas Trees – Action: Emma to contact Pete’s Christmas Trees to find out if they would 

like to set up a space to sell Christmas Trees this year and give PTA a donation   

Next date of meeting: AGM Wednesday 10 November     

Meeting close at: 8pm 


